













Friday 26th April 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 5 Visit to Dovedale – Tuesday 2nd July 2024

As part of our Geography topic on rivers, we will be taking the children to Dovedale in the Peak District National Park. They will go for a riverside walk, conduct a river study and get the opportunity to observe a variety of geographical features in the natural environment including hills, caves and woodland.

We will depart at around 9:30 a.m. and return at approximately 3.30 p.m, so we request that you make arrangements for your child to be collected at this time or make appropriate arrangements with Earlybirds if applicable.

All children should bring a packed lunch and 'non-fizzy' drinks in re-sealable containers. Children are encouraged to bring a suitable bag, preferably a back-pack, in which they will carry their lunch and a number of other necessary items that will be discussed with the children prior to the visit.

The entire day will be spent outdoors so children will <u>not</u> need to wear their school uniform and should dress accordingly for the weather, bringing along a light-weight, shower proof jacket and wear sturdy footwear for walking. As children will be undertaking a river study, they will need wellies or water shoes to change into for this activity. Children will be reminded of what to wear and what to bring with them closer to the time.

The cost for this trip is £13.28 and we would request that this is paid via our online system. The deadline for payment is Monday 3rd June 2024. Please note that if we do not receive enough contributions then the trip may not be able to go ahead.

We would like to remind you that our new blanket Annual Consent Form for educational visits means that you do not need to return a consent slip.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Bolger Mr Hayfield Mr Hurley